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Use of Nathan Phillips Square - January 31 - February 4, 2000 - 
Labatt/NHL Pick-up Marathon Hockey Game 

 
(City Council on November 23, 24 and 25, 1999, adopted this Clause, without amendment.) 
 
The Toronto Community Council recommends the adoption of the following report 
(October 26, 1999) from the Executive Director, Facilities and Real Estate: 
 
Purpose: 
 
To seek approval for hosting the Labatt/NHL Marathon Pick-up Hockey Game at Nathan 
Phillips Square with special occasion permit. 
 
Recommendations: 
 
It is recommended that: 
 
Permission for the operation of a beer garden is granted contingent upon approval from the 
L.L.B.O., the Medical Officer of Health and in compliance with the Municipal Alcohol Policy. 
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Comments: 
 
We have received an application for the use of Nathan Philips Square on January 31, to 
February 4, 2000 from Ms. Dana Grant of Landmark Sport Group. 
 
The organizers have requested permission to operate a beer garden and entertainment celebrating 
Labatt/NHL Marathon Hockey game. 
 
The beer garden will be inside an enclosed area and all proceeds from the sale of food, beer and 
wine will go to the Landmark Sports Group. 
 
Contact Name: 
 
Nelson Elliott, Manager Customer Support Services 
Tel: (416) 397-5147 Fax: (416) 397-0825 




